
June 04, 2024 

Underhill Geomatics Ltd 
201-925 McMaster Way
Kamloops, BC V2C 6K2

Attention: Chris de Haan (cdehaan@underhill.ca) 

RE: Access to the Shulus Village in Nicola Mameet IR No.1 Regarding the Re-design of the Shulus Village 

We the Lower Nicola Indian Band hereby grants Underhill Geomatics Ltd to enter Lower Nicola Indian Band Lands 
specifically, Nicola Mameet IR No.1 for the purpose of setting new iron posts at new lot corners for the re-design of 
the Shulus Village. Underhill Geomatics Ltd is permitted to access Nicola Mameet IR No.1 from June 06, 2024, 
through to June 21, 2024. Access outside of the specified dates will require additional permission from the Lower 
Nicola Indian Band Lands Department. 

Permission to access LNIB Land is granted with the following restrictions: 
• The LNIB Cultural Heritage Policy must be followed at all times.

Any questions or concerns regarding this matter shall be directed to me, Monica Pettinger, Lands Agent of the 
Lower Nicola Indian Band. 

Thank you, 

Monica Pettinger 
Lands Agent 
Lower Nicola Indian Band 
(250) 378-5157


